
From: Zara Marrington <marringtonz@yahoo.com>  
Sent: 13 May 2021 22:17 
To: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Liquor licence renewal - Oakmead social club application ref. No. 21/00184/PREMGR 
 
Good evening, 
 
I have been made aware the Oakmead social club has requested to extend their liquor licence until 
2am in the morning. I would like to advise I would strongly object to this. 
 
Oakmead road is a private residential area and I live opposite the club with very young children. The 
noise and drunken people in the street is bad enough currently before this is possibly extended to 
2am. Not to mention the rubbish that is dispersed into our gardens. 
 
This is an unreasonable time for a club in a residential area to be open and I object to this being 
passed. 
 
Kind regards 
Zara 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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